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REVISED CROWN PERTH OPERATING CONDITIONS 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX: CWN) (Crown) announced today that with effect from 
Saturday, 27 June 2020 Crown Perth will re-commence operations of its casino and gaming floor food and 
beverage outlets under temporary restrictions agreed with the Western Australian Government, including: 
 

• capacity limits at each venue based on a prescribed maximum density of one person per two square 
metres (including staff); 

• physical distancing between patrons at electronic gaming machines and electronic table games; 

• restricting the number of players at table games; and 

• enhanced hygiene protocols. 
 
This follows the Western Australian Department of Premier and Cabinet’s announcement regarding the 
further easing of COVID-19 restrictions in Western Australia. 
 
Ken Barton, Crown’s Chief Executive Officer, said: 
 
“Crown’s priority is to the health and safety of our employees, customers and the community.  The physical 
distancing and hygiene measures have been developed in consultation with the Government, Commissioner 
of Police and Chief Health Officer to allow reopening in a safe manner.  We look forward to welcoming back 
many of our employees and customers to Crown Perth.” 
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 
 
COPIES OF RELEASES 
 
Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available at Crown's website at 
www.crownresorts.com.au 
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